
How to Participate

Join the Butterfly Count: 

Take Nature’s Pulse with Us!
Bring a friend or neighbor and join us 

on July 20 at 9:00 am at the Butterfly Park!

Your participation makes a difference!  This is year two for The Butterfly Monarchy Club’s

participation in the CSRA, North America Butterfly Association (NABA) count. The Butterfly

Count is a community-driven survey designed to gauge the health of our environment by

counting and identifying the butterflies we encounter. 

      Get Ready 
Mark your calendar for July 20 at the Woodside Reserve Butterfly Park. If you need a gate

pass to access the community park, please contact butterflymonarchy@gmail.com 

Park Address: 

Chrysalis Bend [off Anderson Mill Road]

Aiken, SC 

Detailed Directions on Next Page

What you’ll need: please bring your cell phone to capture pictures of the butterflies you encounter -

this is not required but recommended. *We will have pencils, colored identification and data count

sheets at the park. Water will also be provided. 

       Join In 
Activities kick off at 9:00 am. Expect to spend no more than an hour with us. We’ll start with a

short workshop on how to identify and record what you see. Then you’re off to count in your

backyard or a local park – you’ll spend about 15-30 minutes doing this. *We will provide

guidelines on count locations.

        Add Your Counts
Data sheets need to be submitted as soon as possible following the count. You can turn them

in to Susan Potter, Pat Dunlop or Tammy Cillo. Alternatively, you can take a picture of your

count sheet and mail it to butterflymonarchyclub@gmail.com

We hope to see you at the count!! 

Please contact us with questions at butteflymonarchyclub@gmail.com
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From the Main Gate, turn right onto Woodside
Plantation Drive. 

Follow Woodside Plantation Drive for one mile to
Steeplechase Drive and turn left onto Steeplechase
Drive - it's just before you get to the Reserve Club. 

Follow Steeplechase 1.7 miles until you get to
Anderson Mill Road and turn left onto Anderson Mill
Road. If you get to the back gate, you've gone too far.
Anderson Mill is just before the gate. 

Go 1/4 mile on Anderson Mill and look for the sign that
says "Bristlecone Ridge."

The Butterfly Park is in the Bristlecone Ridge
neighborhood - look for the white gazebo.

Butterfly Park
Directions

Chrysalis Bend [off Anderson Mill Road]
Aiken, SC 


